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January 4, 1956 

Dr. David S. Heeschen 
Harvard College Observatory 
Cambridge 38, Mass. 

Dear Dave: 

I am very happy with your January 2nd reply. You 
will want to come to the New York office soon and it might 
as well be next Tuesday. Prof. Bok suggested this to me 
over the phone last week and we have 'already made a reser­
vation for you to go to Washington Tuesday evening at the 
same time that I go down. 

Our office is Room 6920, Empire State Building, 
telephone LOngacre 5-0460. If you fly down Tuesday morning, 
I suggest that you check any large luggage at LaGuardia 
as we will be departing from there that evening. If the 
weather should be very poor, I will expect you to come down 
on the train, arriving at the office in the afternoon rather 
than before noon. 

Sincerely, 

Richard M. Emberson 
Assistant to the President 


